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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/07/2023  10:42:092023/2341/P OBJ Pamela irving Is this technology safe for residents in the nearby area.

There are nurseries, and care homes very close by.

This should not go ahead in such a built up area.

09/07/2023  12:00:122023/2341/P OBJ Erich Wagner The mast itself is not too visually objectionable but the ancillary cabinets add congestion right next to a 

pedestrian crossing. The cabinets also provide additional footholds to enable climbing over the cemetery 

railings and will increase anti-social and criminal behaviour within the cemetery out of hours. For a fine 

Victorian heritage asset like the Cemetery I consider the location highly inappropriate. Further north and south 

along Fortune Green Road are other more suitable locations.

10/07/2023  10:51:122023/2341/P INT Dick Segal Begin forwarded message

With reference to the above please note I STRONGLY OPPOSE the construction of a Mast in this location for 

the following reasons :=

1) It will cause immense damage  to the environmental aspect of the cemetery

2) It is showing no respect at all  to those who are buried there, some of whom gave their lives for this country 

and allowed us the freedoms we all enjoy today

3) It will furthermore create an obstacle regarding the equipment boxes cluttering the footway by the zebra 

crossing, affecting especially those who are visually impaired

4) Please note that for many people, some of whom look forward greatly to their ¿ quiet time stroll ¿ in  the 

cemetery, for in these days of a cost of living crisis is all they can afford if they arrive from the south should not 

have their visual amenity spoilt by the ugliness this Mast will create
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